
Champagne (HB 505) Act No. 192

Prior law required ignition interlock devices to be monitored by the manufacturer for proper
use at least semiannually.

New law requires ignition interlock devices to be monitored by the manufacturer for proper
use at least bimonthly.

Existing law requires ignition interlock devices to be monitored by the manufacturer and that
a report of such monitoring be submitted to the court and DPS&C.

New law requires that the report submitted to DPS&C be submitted in an electronic format
specified by DPS&C.

Effective August 15, 2011.

(Amends R.S. 32:378.2(H))


